
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

RYE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

PUBLIC HEARING  

Proposed Selectmen’s Ordinance to amend the Town of Rye Parking Ordinance  

 
The Rye Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, April 8, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH.  The purpose of the hearing is to hear public comment 

on a proposed Selectmen’s Ordinance to amend the Town of Rye Parking Ordinance by adding 

Section 14. “Posted Parking – it shall be unlawful for any person having custody or control 

of any motor vehicle, to park or cause the same to be parked on any public way in the Town 

of Rye where signs have been posted restricting parking.  

a. No vehicle shall be parked in areas designated as “No Parking” by the Board of 

Selectmen, Town of Rye and/or by signs and/or paint on road surfaces indicating a 

“No Parking” area.  

b. Central Road - “No Parking" areas are at 787 Central Road, 799 Central Road, 

805 Central Road, 815 Central Road, 825 Central Road, 833 Central Road between 

Midnight Saturday to Sunday at Midnight.”  
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